
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTFA Newsletter May 2017 
 

Summer term has arrived and with it so have lots of PTFA events/activities. Stourhead catering 

days, the swimming pool and leavers’ events rely heavily on help from parents across the school.  

Please do step in to help at events where you can.   

 

Golf Day – 13th May 

Beginners to experienced golfers are all 

welcome to attend this excellent family 

event on 13th May at Bullpits Golf Course in 

Bourton. Teams of up to four aged 10+ 

including at least one adult. Contact school 

office or email jim@jamesmann.com or 

david@wynncom.com to book a tee-off time.  

Clubs can be borrowed. The cost is half the 

usual price, so come along, enjoy a BBQ and 

9 holes of golf. All are welcome.   

 

Stourhead Catering Days  

Stourhead catering days are fast 

approaching!  Cake baking/providing and 

volunteering for shifts will be essential.   

Please put 1st/2nd July in your diary.   

 

School Uniform sale 

Please give any clean second hand uniform in 

to the school office. The sale will be held 

from 2.45pm on 21st June for those wishing 

to pick up a bargain. Cakes will also be for 

sale.   

 

Resuscitation Training 

Please attend the training in Gold Base at 

6pm on 17th May. Volunteers to run after 

school swim sessions are required to have 

this training.   

 

Car Wash Café 

Please support the School Council by 

attending this event on 20th May, 10-12, 

bring your car in to the playground for a 

wash! 

 

Leavers’ events – change of date 

The leavers’ BBQ will now be held on 21st 

July at 6pm along with a family disco.  

Helpers to put up/take down the marquee 

are required from 9am on 12th and 24th July.   

 

Clothing Bank and Yellow Moon Catalogue 

These two are consistent fund raisers for 

the PTFA. Please deposit any old 

clothes/shoes in the container in the 

playground. Arts/party orders from the 

Yellow Moon catalogue which quote the code 

SST6244 will provide a further 10% to the 

PTFA.   

   

Next Meeting  

17th May, 7pm in Gold Base. Refreshments 

will be provided. This follows the 

resuscitation training at 6pm.      
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